
N O T I C E 

  

All the members of the Working Committee are hereby informed that the 

meeting of the Working Committee which is scheduled to be held on 16.04.2023 is 

deferred to 19.04.2023 at 4.00 P.M. with same agenda due to the Final Match of 

Inter-District Under -12 Boys Football Championship which will be held on 16-04-

2023 at Maldaha.    

The Zonal Secretaries are also requested to inform the Players who have 

signed for Inter-Zonal Transfer the deferred date of the Meeting. 

All Members are requested to attend the meeting the deferred date and time. 

 

                                                                                                                                                           
                                                                                            (Goutam Biswas) 
          Hony. General Secretary 

 
 

 

 


